
ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

MOBILE CONSULAR SERVICES IN TAMWORTH ON  
27 MAY 2023 

 
The Philippine Consulate General in Sydney informs all our Kababayan in Tamworth 
and nearby provinces of an upcoming mobile consular mission with the following 
details: 
 

Date and Time: 27 May 2023, Saturday, 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
    

Venue: Mary Help of Christians 
Church Hall, 72 Hillvue Road, South Tamworth NSW 2340 Australia 

 
The following consular services will be provided: 

  
● Oath-taking for dual citizenship (requires prior appointment via email 

sydney.pcg@dfa.gov.ph);  
● Passport application/renewal;  
● Notarial services (e.g. affidavits, special power of attorney, NBI fingerprinting, etc.);  
● Civil registration (report of birth and report of marriage); and 
● Overseas voting registration. 

 
ONLINE APPOINTMENT 
 
The Philippine Consulate General requests its clients to secure an online 
appointment when availing of consular services to facilitate your transaction at the 
mobile consular site. Kindly note the following appointment platforms for the 
kind of consular service you will be availing: 

 
 
For new  
application/renewal
/ lost or damaged 
passports 

https://www.passport.gov.ph 
 
Note: Please select "Sydney PCG – Outreach in Tamworth" 
for 27 May 2023 passport applications.  
 

 
For consular 
transactions other 
than passports 

https://bookpcgsydney.timetap.com/#/ 
 
(Notarial, Civil Registry services, and Overseas Voting 
registration) 

  
Please check the Philippine Consulate General’s 
website: https://www.sydneypcg.org/ for the list of requirements and fees for each 
transaction. Clients are encouraged to prepare the forms and photocopies needed for 
each transaction in advance to ensure a faster transaction.  
 
 
6 March 2023, Sydney 
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